
 

 

                 

Mercury Newsletter 

Dear Mercury Class, 

I have put together some of the photos you have sent in this week so the whole class 
can see the great learning you have been doing at home.  Can you spot any of your 
friends?  I know you will all be missing school and I thought this newsletter would be a 
nice way of staying in touch!  I love receiving photos of all your learning and when I see 
your proud faces showing what you have achieved it makes me smile! 

It has been wonderful to see the bus activities you have done and I have really enjoyed 
looking at all your fantastic creations. You have also been doing some excellent phonics 
learning at home, so well done everyone! 

If you would like to share some photos and be in the next newsletter please ask a 
grown-up to email your photos to eyfsobservations@kf.starmat.uk  

 

I can’t wait to see what you will be up to next week! 

 

Happy learning, 

Mrs Westfeld 

 

 

 

 

 

               



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning – Week One                            Topic– The Wheels on the Bus 
Look at all our fantastic learning! 

     

                   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

           

              

 


